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City modifies hours and days of operation for City Hall and Community Services  

WESTMINSTER, Calif. - As the City of Westminster continues to evaluate best practices for 

social distancing, Interim City Manager Sherry Johnson has signed an executive order to close 

City Hall and Community Services every Friday and extend the hours of daily operation.  

 

Beginning Monday, April 6, 2020 and until further notice, City Hall and Community Services 

will be open Monday through Thursday from 7 a.m. to 5:30 p.m.  Bilingual City staff will be 

available during the new hours to answer phone calls and provide assistance: 

 

 City Hall - 714-898-3311 

 Community Services and Recreation - (714) 895-2860 

 

No changes are being made to the following operations: 

 

 Police (Emergency/Dispatch) - 9-1-1 

 Police (Non-Emergency) - (714) 898-3315; Monday through Thursday, 8 a.m.-5 p.m. 

 Corporation Yard - (714) 895-2876; Monday through Friday, 6:30 a.m.-5 p.m. 

 Senior Center - (714) 895-2878; Monday through Thursday, 7:30 a.m.-5:30 p.m.; Fridays 

alternating from 7:30 a.m.-4:30 p.m. and 8 a.m.-1 p.m. 

 Family Resource Center (FRC) - (714) 903-1331; Monday through Friday, 9 a.m.-6 p.m.; 

additional phone hours on Tuesday and Thursday, 6 -8 p.m. 

 

For additional resources and to view the executive order, visit the City’s dedicated coronavirus 

webpage at https://projectwestminster.com/coronavirus-updates. 
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